
MEADOW GLADE CHURCH 

BULLETIN  
February 10, 2024 

 
“Humility that Heals” 

 

Prelude  Sherilyn Holm 
Angie Gibb 
 

Welcome & Church Life  Pastor Michael Brackett 
 

Call to Worship  Madison Duncan 
Lorelei Farrell 
 

Gathering Song 
“O Come to the Altar” 

  

 Lauren Smith Praise Team 

Offering Appeal  Pastor Michael Brackett 
 

Opening Hymn, #286 
“Wonderful Words of Life” 

 

 Lauren Smith Praise Team 

Songs of Praise  Lauren Smith - vocals 
Jodi Houghton - vocals 
Sheila Rapisarda - vocals 
Brian Ford - guitar 
Diana Heinrichs - piano 
Brett Jackson - drums 
 

Family Prayer  Gene Heinrich 
 

Message  Pastor Jim Bollin 
“Humility that Heals” 
 

Communion Service 
Children’s Processional 

Children’s Story 
Ordinance of Humility 

Lord’s Supper 

  
Isaac Wu 
Roy Wu 
Pastor Jim Bollin 
Pastor Jim Bollin 
 

Reflection Song 
“Once and for All” 

 

 Jaycee Houghton 

Benediction  Pastor Jim Bollin 
 

Postlude  Sherilyn Holm 
 

Today, 2/10  
 Communion Sabbath 10:45 a.m. 
 Sunset 5:31 p.m. 
Sunday, 2/11  
Monday, 2/12  
 Preschool Play Group 10:00 a.m. 
 W2W Bible Study 6:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, 2/13  
 Community Services 1:00-5:30 p.m. 
 Belle Cantori 7:00 p.m. 
Wednesday, 2/14  
 Prayer Meeting 1:00 p.m. 
Thursday, 2/15 
 Community Services 10:00-4:00 p.m.  
Friday, 2/16 
Sabbath, 2/17 
 Message: Youth Ignite  
 MGC Family 1950’s Dinner Party 6:00 p.m. 
 
2/19     Prophecies of Hope Seminar (2/19-3/23) 
       Hockinson Adventist Church 
2/20     Grief Interactive Connect Group 
2/20     Church Business Meeting 
2/22     Meadow Glade Church Board Meeting 
2/24     Fellowship Dinner 
3/02     Children’s Church 
3/02     CM Gym Night 
3/10     Grief Workshop 
3/12     Preschool Playgroup 

Michael Brackett, Lead Pastor 

Jim Bollin, Associate Pastor 

Rosemary Andrykanus,  
Youth & Young Adult Pastor 

Evan Davies, Family Life Pastor 

Ben Moor, Visitation Pastor 

 (828) 552-0153 
(208) 936-8344 
(564) 219-5927 

 
(360) 907-7927 
(360) 430-4785 

11001 NE 189th Street 
Battle Ground, WA  98604 

(360) 687-2265 
www.meadowglade.com  

meadowgladesdachurch@gmail.com 
 

Guest (MG_GUEST) WIFI Password: MGSDAGUEST  
Center Point (CP_GUEST) WIFI Password: CP.98604 

 
 

Meadow Glade Church Pastoral Staff 

Church Calendar 

Meadow Glade Adventist Church 
Available in App Stores 

Contact Us 



1950’s Meadow Glade Church Family Dinner 
February 17  |  6:00 pm—9:00 pm  

Wear your poodle skirt and leather jacket, white  
t-shirt and cuffed jeans. Grease your hair into a jelly 
roll. Wear a headband or scarf. Side parts, pony tails, 
chignons, and French twist, or just come as you are. 

We will be serving shamburgers, fries and tots, and ice cream 
floats. We’ll have live music. Take a family picture in the  
photo booth. Please RSVP by February 11 using the QR code 
or text Ben An at (503) 858-7348. If anyone wants to come 
for the event and needs a ride to church, please call the 
church office (360) 687-2265 and we can coordinate a ride.  
 
Ready to be a MGAES Mustang?  
Meadow Glade Adventist Elementary School is 
holding a Preview Night for grades K-8 for the 
2024-2025 school year on February 22.  
To reserve your time, please call 360-687-5121 
or email info@mgaes.org. 
 
Prophecies of Hope  
February 19 - March 23 | Mon, Tues, Wed | 7:00 pm 
This event is for anyone looking to find hope, make sense of 
what is happening in our world, or looking to deepen their 
understanding of Bible prophecies. The seminar will take 
place at the Hockinson SDA Church. The presenters are  
Pastor Alex Portillo, Lead Pastor Hockinson Adventist Church 
and Pastor Evan Davies, Family Life Pastor, Meadow Glade 
Adventist Church.  
 
Grief and the Quest for Spiritual Meaning 
March 10 | 9:00am—4:00pm | Meadow Glade Church  | Cost $25 

Struggling with a sense of insecurity, anger and  
distance to God or your faith community, or a  
disruption in your spiritual practice? Embark on a 
journey of self-discovery and discover ways to  

navigate the complexities of life with resilience and purpose. 
Scan the QR code for additional details and registration. 
 
CAA is looking for families to host exchange students.  

Foreign students enjoy learning about American 
culture by being treated as one of the family. Host 
families are compensated to reduce financial strain 

on your family. If you are interested, please contact Carrera 
Shawler at carrera.shawler@caaschool.org or  
(360) 687-3161. 
 
Last Sabbath the “Women Helping Women” health seminar 
was an absolute success!  It was very well organized and  
welcoming with delicious healthy foods and numerous  
resource tables on a wide variety of topics. Thank you so 
much to Cherith Rivinius and the countless other ladies to 
make this event so successful! 
 
To honor someone or highlight an event, the 2024 Floral  
Arrangement Calendar is available in the church office or 
you can email to meadowgladesdachurch@gmail.com. 

Welcome to Meadow Glade 
We extend a warm welcome to all of you today.  Our  
communion worship service today includes the Message, 
Ordinance of Service (foot washing), and the Lord’s Supper 
(bread and juice). We conclude the service with an  
opportunity for you to help with our Good Samaritan Fund - 
designated for helping those in personal and family crises.  
The Seventh-day Adventist Church celebrates ‘Open  
Communion’ - meaning that everyone is welcome and  
encouraged to share in all aspects of this beautiful tradition 
of remembering what the Lord has done, continues to do, 
and will always do in each of our lives. This morning, may  
our experience in worship reflect the praise of David in 
Psalm 34:1-3. 

“I will extol the LORD at all times; his praise will  
always be on my lips. I will glorify in the Lord; let the  
afflicted hear and rejoice. Glorify the LORD with me;  

let us exalt his name together.” 

Prayers and Praises 
• Aileen Burdick continues to recover from shoulder  

surgery. Pray that she can remain comfortable and that 
her shoulder heals as well as possible. We pray that  
physical therapy is effective to help with a complete  
recovery. (01/23/24) 

• Aileen is also caregiving for her mom, Fe, a long time  
member of our church. Fe was diagnosed with gallbladder/
liver cancer along with colorectal cancer. Her gallbladder 
was removed in an effort to shrink the cancer enough to 
remove without having a permanent colostomy bag.  She 
is doing chemotherapy for treatment, yet this time around 
her numbers for her white blood cell count (WBC's) is not 
looking good. (01/23/24) 

• Pray for the family of Kate Meeks. Kate’s mother passed 
away 2 weeks ago. (01/23/24) 

• June Raduns (Laura Bott’s mother) is home on hospice. 
Please pray for comfort for June and strength, peace, and 
wisdom for Laura as she cares for her mother. (02/10/24) 

Tithe and Offering 
All 2023 tithe receipts have been mailed. For those with an 
online-giving account, please verify your mailing address 
and update as necessary. If you have not received your  
receipt, please call the church office (360) 687-2265. Thank 
you for trusting God with your finances. God desires to 
move in our lives, both naturally and supernaturally;  
honoring Him with the resources He’s given us invites Him 
to do that.  

A church business meeting to approve the 2024 church 
budget is scheduled for February 20 at 6:30 pm in the 
church sanctuary. All are invited.  

News and Announcements 

RSVP 

RSVP 


